
February 27, 2025 

 

Subject:  Opposition to HB 1255 

 

I am writing this letter to express my strong opposition to the House Bill (1255) that would cut 

off state funding for Prairie Public broadcasting. 

For well over 40 years my family and I have benefited greatly from the programming offered on 

public TV and radio.  The educational and entertainment content of their broadcasting is second 

to none and, despite what certain uninformed representatives claim, is not politically biassed. 

These networks are true jewels of the prairie and deserve to supported. 

If doing the right thing isn’t enough to sway your opinion, let me also add that I’ll be watching 

the votes from those who represent West Fargo.  Should they vote to end funding, they will 

never receive another vote from anyone in this household. 

 

Jeff and Nancy Suttle 

1344 River St 

West Fargo, ND 

 

 


